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NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
REGARDING TWO BRIDGE REPLACEMENT PROJECTS 

ON COUNTY ROADS 29 & 95 
 
TO:  Interested Parties 
 
FROM:  Yolo County Planning, Public Works and Environmental Services Department 
 
DATE:  October 9, 2015 
 
SUBJECT: Bridge Replacement Projects on County Road (CR) 29 and CR95.  
 
You are invited to a public meeting to discuss the replacement of two bridges, on County Road 
(CR) 29 over Dry Slough located about 0.75 mile west of the intersection with CR 98, and on 
CR 95 over Dry Slough located about 300 feet north of the intersection with CR 31.  Both 
projects are in the early stages of the environmental phase. 
 
The bridge located on CR 29 over Dry Slough was built around 1930.  The bridge is classified 
as functionally obsolete.  The existing 20 foot wide bridge will be replaced with a 32 foot wide 
bridge comprised of two 12 feet lanes and 4 feet shoulders.  During construction the segment of 
the road leading to the bridge will be closed to through traffic, a detour route will be provided. 
Tentatively the bridge is scheduled for construction during the summer of 2019. 
 
The bridge located on CR 95 over Dry Slough was built around 1930.  The bridge status is 
classified as functionally obsolete.  The existing 21 foot wide bridge will be replaced with a 40 
foot wide bridge comprised of two 12 feet lanes and 8 feet shoulders.  During construction a one 
way signalized temporary crossing will be provided, the temporary crossing will provided the 
West Plainfield Fire Department access to their southern portion of the fire district.  Tentatively 
the bridge is scheduled for construction during the summer of 2018. 
 
Both projects will be presented to the Transportation Advisory Committee at 4:00 pm on 
Thursday, October 22, 2015, 292 West Beamer St. in Woodland. 
 
Any comments regarding the projects (written, e-mailed, or oral) may be directed to: 
 
 Lilia Razo, P.E., Civil Engineer 
 Yolo County Planning, Public Works and Environmental Services Department 
 292 W. Beamer Street 
 Woodland, CA 95695 
 (530) 666-8845 
 lilia.razo@yolocounty.org 
 
Future notices will be made when the environmental document is ready for review.  


